
Changes to Argus Asian Bitumen Index effective 1 June 2016

Argus is changing the publication day for Argus Asian Bitumen Index from Wednesday to Friday beginning with the first issue in June.  This means
the next DABI module in the DABI folder will be Friday 3 June 2016 rather than Wednesday 1 June 2016.  (20160603dabi.csv)
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